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School Games Mark Gold Award
We are once again delighted to have achieved the School 

Games Mark GOLD Award for this year. This is due to our offer 
of PE, Sport and Physical Activity within school and the extra-
curricular clubs and competitions we have attended. Thank 
you so much to all the children, staff and parents who have 
supported the competitions we have attended. Also, a huge 

thanks to our coaching partners Key PE Sports, Bolton 
Gymnastics and Little Lions for the opportunities that they 
provide for our children and to the Bolton School Games 

Organisers who deliver the competitions. 

Welcome to our Sports Newsletter, where we will be sharing a snapshot of the sporting activities 
we have participated in this year. Well done to all children who have represented our school at 

different events, and we are looking forward to participating in many more sporting competitions 
next year.

Year 6 Sporting 
Achievement Award

Our Year 6 Sporting Achievement Award was 
presented to Scarlett for her commitment to 

and participation in sporting events. Well done 
to all our Year 6’s who have represented school 

in sporting events this year.

Green Tree Award

This year, as part of our PE offer, all children in 
school have completed Outdoor Learning in the 

woodland area. Through the work we have 
done, we have achieved the Green Tree School 

Silver Award. 
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Intra-School Competitions

All year, children in Key Stage 2 have been 
taking part in Intra school leagues for 

different sports. Thanks to Adam at Little 
Lions for coordinating this.

Women’s World Cup Festival

Commonwealth
Colour Run

National School Sports Week

During National School Sports Week, 
children were invited to dress as their 
favourite sports stars. Don’t we look 

amazing!

With the Women’s World Cup on the horizon, we were invited to a football festival to celebrate. 
We took part in a variety of activities and played some very quick paced 3v3 games.

We loved participating in the 
School Games Colour Run. 

What amazing fun!
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Sports Days

Rugby

Fittest Classroom

Over the Summer Term, children in Key Stage 2 
have been having extra PE lessons, focussing on 

Rugby, delivered by Wigan Warriors.

We all had a fantastic time at our 
Sports Days.

Netball

Our Netballers have worked really hard to 
develop their skills and have represented 

school a number of times this year.

During our celebrations of the Coronation of 
King Charles, we learnt a dance inspired by 

the decade he was born.

Coronation Dance

Some of our Year 5 children took part in the ‘Fittest Classroom’ project this year. They have 
progressed to the National phase and will continue this next year. Well done!
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Gymnastics

All year groups have had lessons by our Gymnastics Coach, Jess from Bolton Gymnastics. This 
year at the Bolton competitions, our children were awarded a variety of medals.

Panathlon

Sportshall Athletics

This year, we have taken part in a variety of competitions run by Bolton Wanderers in the 
Community, aimed at inclusivity. Our children represented school at Panathlon, Horse Riding, Table 

Cricket, Harry Potter Panathlon and Ten Pin Bowling.

A group of Year 6 children represented school at a Sportshall Athletics competition
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One Adventure

Our One Adventure Camp was a huge success once again. Children in Year 5 enjoyed a fun packed 
few days of activities, followed by a camp on our school fields.

PGL

Year 6 visited PGL Winmarleigh Hall 
for their residential. They took part 

in a range of different activities 
during the weekend and even a few 

storms didn’t stop our fun!
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Representing School

Women’s World Cup

We are so excited to watch and cheer on the 
England Women’s Football team at the World 

Cup. Go Lionesses!

Well done to all children who have represented school in inter-school and intra-school 
competitions this year. We hope to be giving a lot more certificates out next year.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6

